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Mail OSCAR

From: Ross Ullman <Ross.Ullman@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2019 09:55
To: mail@oscar.org.au
Subject: Attachment to Meeting Minutes of General Meeting held on 23 May 2019

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to correct a misrepresentation of comments made by myself at the Tinbeerwah Community meeting held on 27 
April 2019, and incorrectly reported to your General Meeting in a report prepared by Mr. Mark Jones. 
 
In his report, Mr Jones alleges that I indicated that I was “shocked at the apparent lack of consultation” associated with the 
2014 EIS process. 
 
As a matter of fact for the record, what I indicated was that I was shocked at the lack of knowledge of the consultation 
process. 
 
I went on to advise that Sunshine Coast Council had gone to considerable lengths to ensure that the consultation process 
associated with the EIS in 2014 and 2015 was advertised extensively. 
 
I request that your records be corrected and that members are advised on the facts of the matter. 
 
Regards 
  

Ross 
  
Ross Ullman  -  Project Director 
Sunshine Coast Airport Expansion Project 
Built Infrastructure Group 

 
Phone:       Landline: 07 5453 1541    Mobile:  0418 986 143 
Email:          ross.ullman@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Website:    www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail:          Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 
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__ __ 
To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit your local office at Caloundra, Maroochydore or Nambour; or visit us online at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. 
If correspondence includes personal information, please refer to Council's Privacy Policy .  

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error you are requested to notify the sender by 
return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272, and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please note that some 
council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being transmitted overseas prior to delivery of any communication to the device. In sending an email 
to council, you are agreeing that the content of your email may be transmitted overseas. 
Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an email and any attachments 
generated for the official functions of council is strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld) and Information Privacy 
Act 2009 (Qld). 


